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JLB/CVS 
 
 
 
4th October 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Salisbury Playhouse Thursday 9th November 2017  

 
As part of the GCSE specification, we are inviting your son/daughter to Salisbury Playhouse to see 
“The Lady Killers” production on Thursday 9th November 2017. 
 
Students will have an early lunch at school at 1pm on this day to then board the coach at 1.15pm 
and into Salisbury for a 2.15pm start.  They may take money for snacks at the interval, £5/£10 
maximum for a drink and ice cream. Students will be in school uniform. 
 
If you’re interested in your child participating in this school educational outing, the fee needs to be 
paid on Parent Pay. 
 
Voluntary contributions of £20 are requested to cover the cost of this trip. Students in receipt of 
Free School Meals may make a payment of £10. 
 
No child will be denied the chance of taking part regardless of any contribution made, but if 
voluntary contributions do not meet the full costs, it will not be possible to run the trip. We regret 
that refunds cannot be made unless the visit is cancelled by the School. If you have any concerns, 
please do not hesitate to enquire before making payment. 
 
By using ParentPay to pay for this trip you automatically give consent for your child to attend, 
therefore we have not included a reply or consent slip with this letter. The payment deadline is 
2nd November 2017, after this date you will not be able to pay for the trip and your child will not 
be able to attend.  
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Mrs Jo Bhaya 
Drama  
 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=specialist+schools+and+academies+trust+logo+the+schools+network&um=1&hl=en&biw=1440&bih=719&tbm=isch&tbnid=HNVzp55Zb3afXM:&imgrefurl=https://www.ssatrust.org.uk/whatwedo/Pages/TheSchoolsNetwork.aspx&docid=kaS5Ryb4eLp3oM&w=250&h=74&ei=AYqJTu3OIc288gO0zf01&zoom=1
mailto:admin@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk

